
| NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 
For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Tweed Heads South Public School 
Project update March 2021 
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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 

Tweed Heads South Public School is being upgraded 
to provide new permanent teaching spaces and core 
facilities.  The scope of work includes 11 new 
permanent future focused learning spaces, a new 
library, a more visually appealing and practical street 
entry, new canteen, new out of school hours care 
facilities and improved playground and outdoor 
spaces. 

Development Application 

The Development Application (DA) for the project 
has now been lodged with Tweed Shire Council. The 
DA will be on public exhibition and open for 
community comments soon at: 
https://www.tweed.nsw.gov.au/OnExhibition 

 

School holiday works 

From 6 April 2021 and throughout the school holiday 
period, you may notice contractors visiting the 
school to carry out site investigations. 

This will include locating underground services, such 
as power and data, using a hand held cable location 
device. 

There is no demolition or construction work planned 
for the holiday period. 

Next steps 

 DA public exhibition period. 

 Site establishment. 

  

Stay informed 

We are committed to working together with our 
school communities and other stakeholders to 
deliver the best possible learning facilities for 
students.  

The SINSW website will continue to have up-to-date 
information about the project. Your feedback is 
important to us. For more information, or to ask a 
question or make a comment, please email us at: 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.
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